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Question for February: What could politics and society do for young people?

Toward the #Synod2018

Dear friends,

The General Secretariat of the Synod of Bishops, wants to intensify its preparation for the Synod on
“Young People, the Faith and Vocational Discernment”, and wants to hear your imput.

You are invited to respond with a comment, a photo or a WhatsApp video (+39 342 601 5596).

The responses will be posted on our Facebook Page Synod2018.


